
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• Please complete the consent form, one per 

child.   
• Make a copy of the front and back of the child’s 

insurance or Medicaid card and attach to the flu 
consent form.  
 

 
 

If you have questions please contact Marcia Benning, RN at 605-394-2516 
Or e-mail dohrcwic@state.sd.us 

 
 

South Dakota Department of Health, Rapid City Community Health Office 
                                              909 E St. Patrick Street, Suite 7 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

The Department of Health is now 
billing insurance for influenza 

vaccine. 
We are an in-network provider for the                    
following insurances: 

• Avera 
• Blue Cross/Blue Shield 
• Dakota Care 
• Medicaid 
• Sanford 
• If DOH is not an in-network provider for the 

child’s insurance, it is in the family’s 
best interest to NOT participate, or to 
agree to be billed the cash price of $45.   

Children not covered by Medicaid or private 
insurance qualify for vaccination through a federal 

vaccine program. 
**Please contact our office to discuss this option. 

 
 
 

 
                             

 

 

 

NOTICE: 
If you have insurance other than 
those listed or have any questions 

about coverage, please contact 
your insurance company to see if 
the influenza vaccination through 
the Department of Health will be 

covered. 
  

** You will be responsible for 
any co-pays or denied claims 

after the billing has been 
processed. 

What you  
need 

Hill City School Flu Vaccination Clinic 
Middle School Chorus Room 
Monday, October 15th, 2018 

4:00 pm to 7:00 p.m. 

Insurance 
Card 


